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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 7 June 2021 

 
Covid Test Results - Important 
If you receive a positive test result out of normal school hours, please email us immediately at: 
covid@staidans.co.uk.  This email address should not be used for any purpose other than notifying us of a positive 
test result out of hours. 
 
Home Testing 
Thank you to those who are continuing to do their Covid tests at home. Remember to report your home test result 
each time: to St. Aidan’s at https://hometest.staidans.co.uk and to NHS Test and Trace at 
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result. If you need to report a PCR test result, please use the 
covid@staidans.co.uk email address. Reporting can be done at any time, including out of hours and it is important 
that positive results especially are reported as soon as possible, and anyone who tests positive must start self-
isolating immediately. 
Please also remember that negative home test results do NOT change the requirement to follow all other Covid 
control measures, including that no-one should be in school if they, or anyone in their household(s) or support 
bubble, have any of the coronavirus (Covid-19) symptoms, or if they have been in close contact with someone who 
has tested positive. 
 
Year 13 EPQ 
Can Year 13 students who undertook an EPQ this year please check their school emails for a message from  
Ms Strickland. Please can you reply to this email by Tuesday 8 June at the latest.  
 
Year 12 EPQ 
Thank you for your application forms. The course will be starting after May half term. If you were unable to obtain 
your Senior Tutor's signature, they have now been emailed on your behalf to double check they approve your 
application. You should now have been added to an EPQ Team. If you think you have been added to this Team in 
error, or not added to the Team, please email, and let Ms Strickland know.  Please keep a look out for posts after half 
term. There will be a weekly, self-guided tutorial programme to follow to prepare you for EPQ in Year 13, starting 
Monday 7 June. Please get in touch with Ms Strickland if there are any issues.  
 
Senior Wind Band 
For all brass, woodwind and percussion players in Year 12 - we are delighted to be able to give senior musicians the 
opportunity to get to play together again as an ensemble. Starts 7 June 3.35-4.30pm in the Main Hall. Please speak 
to a member of the Music Department for more information and to register your interest. 
 
Year 12 please note: 

• The Library is available for use for 3 days on Monday 7, Tuesday 8 and Wednesday 9 June. 

• There will be no Form Time or EEP during this half term. 

• There will be 4 weeks of Tutorials commencing 21 June - attendance is compulsory.  

• Wednesday 16 June Post 18 Application Day - attendance is compulsory. 
 
Thank you again to Year 12 for the superb way in which you have conducted yourselves during the exams. 
 
Take care and keep well. 
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